From: Karen Castaldi

To: block@jupiterinletcolony.org; Richard D. Busto; Marie Rosner; Lisa Hines; Mark Ciarfella
Subject: Fwd: Resignation of Chief Pruitt
Date: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 1:58:30 PM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:
Dear Commissioners:

We were notified that Chief Pruitt will be resigning this May. We would like to
strongly throw our support for Officer Jim Matthews to replace him in this
capacity. He holds a very special place in this community with residents. He is a
very genuine, compassionate and helpful officer who fits very well in this small
community. He has personally helped us with issues and we cannot throw enough
praise his way with his professional but comforting approach to delicate
situations. Please do not deny him this professional growth opportunity that he
well deserves. He would do an outstanding job as our Chief of police.

Respectfully,
Karen Castaldi

Sent from my iPhone
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